DRAFT

2/12/10

VOLUNTEER RECORDING SECRETARY

The Board of Ethics is looking for a citizen to volunteer as the recording secretary.  Meetings are held the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 6:30 PM.  If you are interested contact Barbara Hunter at 859-5140.

BOARD of ETHICS OPENING

Debra Jelly, the current Chair of the Board of Ethics, is not seeking reappointment this spring when her term expires, leaving an opening.  Who is interested in serving  as a BOE member should complete the Municipal Volunteer Application, which can be accessed directly at www.newdurhamnh.us/Pages/NewDurhamNH_BOS/talent  Individuals can also obtain the application from the Interim Town Administrator at ndadmin@worldpath.net.

